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Senior Motor Vehicle Examiner 

  

  

 

In the words of her Department Head, County Clerk Pam Vogel: “Our department 

recognizes the excellent service that all of our employees offer to our customers, throughout 

the course of the year. Of the many compliments received during the year, this one for Cindy 

Van Dorn, a 12-year employee with Warren County, captures the essence of what we look 

for in an employee and what we try to do here each day.” 

And in the words of the customer:  “She was able to help me during a time that was 

incredibly difficult…she exhibited professionalism, kindness, efficiency and great care in 

my case.  My DMV matter did not resolve easily (it required involvement from an insurance 

company, Albany DMV and Warren County DMV)... communication went on daily, a 

couple of times a day, for 4 days. Cindy always presented herself with enthusiasm and great 

care for her clients. I am grateful that she was assigned to my case. She is a remarkable 

young woman.” 

On behalf of the Board of Supervisors we want to thank Cindy for her efforts and for 

representing Warren County so well. It is my pleasure to recognize Cindy VanDorn of the 

County Clerk’s DMV office as Warren County Employee of the Month for the month of 

March 2019. 


